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Dear Colleagues, 
 

 
From June 10th-12th, 2014, we will be hosting the 39th Nordic Congress of Obstetrics and 

Gynecology at Stockholm Waterfront, in the center of Stockholm City. Stockholm is at the 

edge of the Baltic sea, and we would like to extend a big welcome to all our colleagues in 
neighboring countries around the Baltic sea. One objective of this meeting is to foster 

greater interaction between obstetricians and gynecologists from the Nordic and 
neighboring countries.  

 

The Scientific Program Committee has created an outstanding program, 
including six plenary lectures and 18 symposia. We are happy to announce that a number of 

prominent international obstetricians and gynecologists will participate in these plenaries 
and symposia.  

 
We encourage scientists within the field of Obstetrics and Gynecology to 

submit their presentations for the oral and poster sessions. NFOG offers generous awards 

for the best oral and the best poster presentations. There will be special prices for young 
scientists. 

 
The conference will be held at the Stockholm Waterfront Conference Center, 

which has excellent hotel facilities. Stockholm at midsummer, with its Nordic light, is a very 

special experience. We are sure you will enjoy it. The social program includes, amongst 
other events, a welcome reception at Skansen (folklore museum) and a gala dinner at City 

Hall. These events will all take place within walking distance from the Stockholm Waterfront 
Conference Center, which is ideally situated in downtown Stockholm. Nearby parks, 

restaurants, shopping, and views of the sea will provide opportunities for the entire family. 

 
As in prior NFOG meetings, the conference is preceded by a full day of pre-

conference courses, this time hosted by the Karolinska Institutet. On behalf of the 
organizing committee and NFOG, we invite all members of the Society of Estonian 

Gynaecologists  to participate in this meeting, and are grateful if you can disseminate this 
invitation to your members. Please visit the congress website for all information related to 

the event: www.nfog2014.se.  

 
Your sincerely,  
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